## UNITED STATES FOOD ADMINISTRATION

WASHINGTON, D. C.

October 21, 1918.

IN YOUR REPLY REFER TO

H-34/OT/S/HAT

President Josephus Hopwood Milligan College Milligan College, Tennessee

Dear President Hopwood:

While gratefully appreciative of all that the educational institutions have done for the Food Administration during the past year the peculiar conditions existing today seem to justify me in again appealing to you.

A plan has recently been formulated here for further enlisting the assistance of the colleges of the country in the food conservation program. This plan is now being sent to the Federal Food Administrator of your state who will take this matter up with you in the near future.

It is my hope that you will be able to give this appeal your careful consideration and will lend the assistance of your institution to the work of our food organization in your state in such manner as may be requested.

Faithfully yours,

Herbert Hoover